
FIFTEENTH AAACPN  
FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT 

Fifteenth Asian-Australasian Advanced 
Course of Pediatric Neurosurgery 
(AAACPN) is organized by Asian-
Australasian Society for Pediatric 
Neurosurgery (AASPN) and will be held 
during Nov 7-11 at Mito, Ibaraki, Japan 

Course Description: The Asian Australasian 
Advanced Course in Pediatric Neurosurgery is 
the Asian Australasian equivalent of the 
European Course in Pediatric Neurosurgery, 
which has been successfully organized by the 
European Society for Pediatric Neurosurgery 
for over 30years. The second part of the 5th 

cycle of the AAACPN will be held in Mito, 
Ibaraki, Japan. If you are a neurosurgeon who 
wants to train to become a pediatric 
neurosurgeon or if you are a neurosurgical 
trainee and want to learn more about 
pediatric neurosurgery and its practical 
nuances,,this is the course for you. 

When: November 7-11, 2018 
Where:  Mito, Ibaraki, Japan 
Local Organizing Committee 
Chairman: Takayuki Inagaki 
Ibaraki Children’s Hospital 
email: aaacpn15@ibaraki-kodomo.com 

Second announcement will be coming soon
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